
Ap r i l  2024  

Wednesday, April 17 

Thursday, April 25 
 

9:15 Pre-K Classes 

9:45 3’s Classes 

 12:45 all classes 

  869 N. Euclid Ave. Upland, CA 91786    909-982-8616    www.fpc-upland.com     preschooldir@fpc-upland.com    
 

         Follow us on Instagram to see all the fun things we’re doing!  @1stpresbyterianpreschool 

 First Presbyterian Preschool Newsletter 

OPEN HOUSE will be here before we know 

it!  We hope you will be able to join us on 

such a special day for your children!  They 

will be so proud to show you their work.       

Be sure to save the date! 

Chapel Dates 

April  
Birthdays 

 April  Scripture Verse 
   “...He is risen…”  Matthew 28:6 

Thursday,  
May  2 

  5:00 to 7:00 

O p e n   H o u s e 
Birthday Celebrations will be on: 

    Thurs. & Fri., April 18 & 19  

Look for sign-ups in your child’s classroom. 

Raffle Baskets Fundraiser! 
THE RACE IS ON!!! 

Our very popular Raffle Baskets are outside the Preschool 
Office. They are ready to be filled, and we really need your 

help to make this Fundraiser a great success!! The categories 
are:  Girl, Boy, Beach, Family Fun Night, and Gift Cards 

 

All donations are due by: Friday, April 26 
 

Raffle Tickets on sale in the Office:                                                     
Monday, April 29 – Thursday, May 2 

 

Drawing done on: Friday, May 3 

Good Luck Everybody!!!!!  

NOTE:  You can also make            
monetary  donations and we’ll      

purchase items for the baskets.                                           



A child will make love 
stronger, days shorter, 

nights longer, bank 
accounts smaller, homes 

happier...the past 
forgotten and the future 

worth living.              
Unknown  

· End of Year Parties: Mon. & Tues., May 20 and 21  
This will be THE LAST DAY OF SCHOOL for all the       
children in the 2 1/2 and 3-year old classes. 

· ONLY the children in the PreK classes will                 
return on Wed. & Thur., May 22 and 23 for                 
the Promotion Programs.  

 

  The program on Wednesday, May 22 will be for           
all the MWF AM Pre-K classes:  Mrs. Corral,             

Mrs. Knight, Mrs. Struempf, and Mrs. Robertson.      
This program will ALSO be for                                                 

Mrs. Knight's MWF PM class, and for Mrs. Merrill’s 
MWF PM PreK students.  ALL the children will            
arrive at 9:00 and the program will start at 9:15.                               

We will NOT have an afternoon class on this Wed.   
 

 

            

The program on Thursday, May 23 will be for              
Mrs. Corral's, Mrs. Knight's, and Mrs. Struempf's              
T-Th AM classes. The children will arrive at 9:00                           

and the program will start at 9:15. 

Family and friends are welcome to join us for                   
the Promotion Programs.  Each one will be under      

an hour long. The children will be dismissed                  
once the program is over & they                                             

are signed out from their classrooms. 

Tuition Reminder 

Pull Tabs &                  
Walk for Kids 

We will turn in the pull tabs we’ve been   
collecting all year to Loma Linda’s Ronald 
McDonald House this summer. Thank you 

so much for all the tabs you’ve brought in so 
far!  Please continue saving more tabs for 

next year’s collection day.                                                          
Together, we can make a difference! 

Here’s another way you can get involved in                    
helping the Ronald McDonald House: 

Walk for Kids                                                                                
Sunday, April 28th                                                                  

at Fontana Park                                                
15556 Summit Ave. Fontana, 92336 

This fun-filled annual event is a community fundraiser 
that supports the children and families who rely on the 
life-changing services and programs provided by the 

Inland Empire Ronald McDonald House. 

It consists of a 5K Walk,                                                       
Festival Zone with food, vendors, and                                      
family-friendly activities for all to enjoy. 

Miss Nadina will be Face Painting!                                                         
Be sure to stop by her booth. 

The theme this year is SUPERHEROES!!  

Come dressed in your superhero best! 

Register or donate TODAY and support “The House 
Love Built”! Let’s work together to keep families close                                      

when they need it most! 

www.rmhcsc.org/inlandempire/events/view                                      
Instagram: @inlandempirermh 

Looking  
Ahead 

Please be sure to bring in your tuition by     
Friday, April 12th                                                

for the discounted rate. We have extended 
the due date since the 7th falls on a Sunday, 
and we are on Spring Break the week prior. 

The standard rate will apply to all payments 
brought after the 12th. Thank you!  


